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NEXT WEEK’S LUNCH MENU is Week 2 

WHAT BRILLIANT EXPERIENCES NORWOOD 
CHILDREN HAVE AVAILABLE TO THEM 

This term has demonstrated that the educational experiences that Norwood children receive at school is absolutely 
incredible and all done to reinforce our school values of ASPIRE, RESPECT and ENJOY.  The many opportunities offered to 
children to foster a love of learning while developing new skills is something, as a staff, we are extremely proud of and aim 
to continue this throughout their time at Norwood.  Whether it be as part of the Curriculum or as an after school club, 
Norwood has lots to offer.

Year 5 have been studying Michael Morpurgo’s book “Kensuke’s Kingdom”,  in which a family decide to sail away for a 
year only to have their son, Michael, become stranded on a desert island. In order to further their children’s experiences a 
morning of sailing was arranged at the West Lancs Yacht Club as well as undertaking activities on land too. Incredible!

All children from Reception through to Year 6 get the wonderful opportunity to learn a foreign language taught by Señorita 
O’Neill, our specialist languages teacher, and start to foster a love of Spanish, and also French in Year 6. We are lucky and 
proud to have Forest School sessions in our own wood to enrich the Geography/Eco curriculum. That is something that 
very few schools can offer. Finally this term, we have been delighted that cycling coach Dave Simms has been running 
Learn to Ride cycle sessions for Year R children with the vast majority now able to ride their bikes without stabilisers! How 
exciting that they are now so independent. Next week Year 1 children are the next to Learn to Ride.



KS1 GIRL FOOTBALLERS  WERE UNBEATABLE 
This week a team of KS1 girls footballers were offered the 

opportunity to participate in their first football  tournament at 
Stanley High School. The team of five Year 2 girls and two Year 1 
girls showed a real passion and ability by winning all six games 

against Shoreside, Churchtown and Woodlands. 

There were victories of 4-0, 8-1, 4-3, 11-0, 5-1 and 1-0 with Emiee-
Grace scoring twenty four of the goals,  Sian scoring four, Sadie 

scoring three and Olivia H-M scoring two.  

The girls also took turns to play in goal! 

Sadie R, Sian E, Clara M, Bessie W, Olivia H-M,  
Olivia D and Emiee-Grace H 

 RE-ARRANGED SPORTS DAY REMINDER 
  Wednesday 12th June   

    

         Year R      9.00am - 10.30am        
             Year 1 and Year 2      1.00pm - 2.30pm 

NEW CLUBS START NEXT WEEK


The next series of clubs start next week, so please make sure your child attends 



as places for many clubs are limited.


